
Construction Update 9/22/24 

 

Village of Granton 
Update on County K/Main Street project and mailboxes 
 
Dear residents 

 
The project is moving along on time.  

American Asphalt will be paving the first layer on the week of September 
23rd-27th.  

The second layer will be paved in the spring or early summer of 2025.  

 

As a result, we ask that you continue to use the mailboxes on 2nd street 
over winter. Otherwise, it may be difficult and dangerous for our plow 
equipment to keep the mail path clear for delivery and pick up. We appreciate 
your patience as we continue this road construction and look forward to the 
completion of a new Main Street for our small town. 


